
 
 
 
 
The Army Chapter ACP Laureate Award is designed to honor a senior physician who is a retired Army 
Medical Corps Officer. The award honors a Fellow or Master of the ACP with a long
by the chapter in 1994 (see the second page for a list of previous Laureate awardees)  
 
The Army Chapter is currently soliciting nominations for the Laureate Award to be presented at the 
upcoming Army/Air Force ACP Chapter Meeting to be held at Lackland AFB, TX from 9-11 September 
2021.   
 
Nominating packets for a retired Army Medical Corps Officer should include the following: 

1. Current CV of the nominee 
2. Two letters of recommendation emphasizing the nominee’s role and accomplishments in support 

of military medicine and the American College of Physicians. 
 

Laureate Award winners will be selected by a committee consisting of former Laureate award recipients 
Notifications will sent out on or about 15 July 2021 
 
Please email letters of recommendation and current CV to:  
 
Michael J. Morris, MD at michael.j.morris34.civ@mail.mil

 by 01 July 2021.  
 

 

       
Joshua Hawley-Molloy, COL, MC, USA 

      Governor, Army Chapter ACP 
 
  

mailto:michael.j.morris34.civ@mail.mil


2020 No awardee/meeting cancelled 

2019 COL (Ret) Kepler A. Davis, FACP 
 LTC (Ret) David A. Dorsey, FACP 

2018 COL (Ret) Alexander Niven, FACP 
 


